
Brian Lowe 
570 S. Lake St. 
Waskom, TX 75692 
903-930-7367 
blowe2@patriots.uttyler.edu 

May 25, 2010 

Waskom ISD 
365 School Ave. 
Waskom, TX 75692 

Dear Mr. Musick and Mr. Cox: 

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am leaving my  position 
with Waskom ISD as of the end of the work day on June 4, 2010. 

Thank you for the opportunities you have provided me during my time with 
the district. 


